
 

 

 Cancer Center Pharmacist Gets Top-Notch Rating From Patient/Family 

Memorial is great because of our superb team. We recently received a note from a family 
member of a patient who was starting chemotherapy telling us what a superb job our 
Pharmacist, Brittany, did thoroughly answering their many questions, teaching them about the 
drugs that will be used for treatment, and helping them navigate the process. With all cancer 
center patients, we provide education before they start treatment, so they know what to 
expect and how to handle questions and concerns throughout the process. “Brittany was never 
frustrated, upset, or put off by my husband’s questions,” the note stated. “I was able to follow 
along and walked away knowing what he was going to get and what to expect. It was an 
excellent session. A top-notch program you run.”  Thank you, Brittany, for outstanding care! 
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                                   On Monday, July 8th, Memorial opened a Family HealthCare                             
                                   center at 2611 North Main Street. Memorial Family  
                                   HealthCare-North Main is open Monday through Friday from  
                                   7:00 AM until 7:00 PM.  Primary care for children and adults  
                                   is available by appointment at 575-449-4424 or walk-in 
patients are always welcome.  Dr. Mai Oushy and Antoinette Green, Doctor of 
Nursing Practice, are welcoming their former patients as well as new patients at 
this new location. A Grand Opening celebration and Ribbon Cutting with food 
and free health screenings and a Live Remote by 101 Gold will be held from 
10:00 AM until 2:00 PM on Saturday, August 17th.  All are invited! 

Family HealthCare North Main Now Open for Walk-Ins and Appointments 

We opened two Internal Medicine practices last year in 
order to serve the growing need in our community for 
specialized healthcare for adults. Drs. Juarez, Benevento, 
and Ahmed have had temporary offices on the Memorial 
campus, but will be moving to 3030 W. Picacho Avenue as of 
July 22nd. This new location is on the west side of Citizens 
Bank.…a little hard to find, but more spacious and 
convenient. Appointments at Picacho may be made by 
calling 575-556-6470. Our second Internal Medicine 
practice, with Dr. Pavia, will remain at 1180 Mall Drive.  
Appointments may be made there by calling 575-523-4344. 
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